
 

 
NOTICE  

OF 
CANCELLATION 

OF 
 

AUGUST 13, 2015 
REGULAR MEETING  

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 

 
Board Room of the District Administration Building  

16703 South Clark Avenue, Bellflower, California 90706 
 
 
 

 

The August 13, 2015 regular meeting of the Bellflower Unified School 
District Board of Education has been cancelled. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, September 10, 2015.       
 

Governing Board 
 

Jerry Cleveland President 
Paul Helzer, D.C. PhD. V. President 
Sue ElHessen, Ed.D. Clerk 
Debbie Cuadros Member 
Laura Sanchez-Ramirez Member
  

Superintendent 
Brian Jacobs, Ed.D. 
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